
 

 

5th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

         Year 5 Trip to Manchester Art Gallery 
 

Year 5 will be visiting Manchester Art Gallery as part of our History unit. 
 

• Miss Bennett’s class will go on Tuesday 10th January in the morning 
• Miss Murray’s/Miss Saleem’s class will go on Tuesday 10th January in the afternoon 
• Miss Rowe’s class will go on Thursday 12th January in the morning 

 
We will be taking part in a workshop relating to the Ancient Greeks, which will be based 
indoors. 
 
The cost of the trip is £1.50 per child. A ParentPay payment item will appear on your account. 
If we do not receive sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. If your child is 
entitled to Pupil Premium, you are eligible to the trip being funded by school. 
 
School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip 
without their school jumper, they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis 
jacket to wear so that they can be easily identified. 
 
Children in Miss Bennett’s and Miss Rowe’s classes will be returning to school and have lunch as 
normal. However, those in Miss Murray’s/Miss Saleem’s class will be given a school packed 
lunch if they’re on school dinners. 
 
If your child is on packed lunch, please make sure it is in a rucksack or other bag, which they 
can carry around with them for the whole day.   
 
We may need parent helpers on the day. If you are able to help please email 
admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Kat Rowe, Midge Murray, Farah Saleem & Jocelin Bennett 
Year 5 Teachers 
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